
                   Graeme Parker 
                Residing in Motorhome 
                  Reg: J243 ENN 

John Swinney                 Tel: 07783 631527 
Scottish National Party 
Gordon Lamb House           
3 Jackson’s Entry 
Edinburgh EH8 8PJ 
 

Mr. Ma Qiang 
Chinese Consul General in Edinburgh 
55 Corstorphine Road, 
Edinburgh EH12 5QG           March 2025 

         
Dear Sirs 
 
Ref: Establishing Los Angeles Embassy to Significant Religious Object(s) – Launching Banco Atlantida 
 

As eighth presentation to the SNP and fifth introduction to the Chinese Consul General, previous letters available on 
USB pen drive folder <Letters of Introduction>, I invite your review of letters intended for the following provided in 
folder <Letters of Introduction March 2025>:- 
 

 The Church of England 

 Secretary of Defence John Healey 

 Mayor of Newquay Cllr Drew Creek 

 Chief Constable Nick Dean Cambridgeshire Constabulary HQ (SNP only) 

 The Universities of Cambridge and Leeds, Vice-Chancellors Prof. S. J. Toope and  Prof. Hai-Sui Yu 

 Newquay Jobcentre Plus DWP Agent Jo 

 For Attention of The Houses of Windsor - Bourbon Anjou - Trump 
 

This presentation also shared with my hometown Huntingdon MP Ben Obese-Jecty via his email 
ben.obesejecty.mp@parliament.uk quoting Case ref B03799. 
 

Since the June 2024 presentation to the both of you in Scotland the following dossiers have been collated and 
provided on enclosed USB pen drive folder <Establishing Los Angeles Embassy>  
 

 Anunnaki Conquest of the Free World vol D 

 Battlestar Galactica & The Anti-Rockefeller Agenda 

 Jupiter Moon & Dismantling The Deep State 
 

My previous presentation raised issue of an engineering contract with the Ministry of Defence and provided 
document Launching Banco Atlantida, this has now been expanded upon with introduction provided for John Healey 
and document Launching Banco Atlantida Update March 2025 USB pen drive folder <BANCO ATLANTIDA>. 
 

My third letter to Cambridgeshire Police USB pen drive folder <Letters of Intoduction/British Government> 
concluded with the following paragraph:- 
 Inviting your viewing of restricted video ‘The Whore of Babylon or Bob and Rocky part 1’ pen drive folder 
<ApollobathTV/Oculus Dei> reveals true feelings of the Chinese Government towards Britain which I hope could be 
healed by inviting Chinese participation into Significant Religious Object(s) introduction into the modern world. 
Perhaps future policing of Ilha Santa Catarina could be modelled on the Hong Kong Police Force founded by the British 
in 1844. 
 

Second letter to the Chinese Government USB pen drive folder <Letters of Intoduction/Chinese Government> 
featured an antique Mahjong set and I’m still seeking assistance to present this as a gift to Jackie Chan. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Graeme Parker                                                           Email : SashaSanchez69@outlook.com   
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